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Corby 
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Principal:Angela Reynolds 

 

5th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Corby Business Academy Event with Author Chris Riddell – Monday 23rd September 
 
As part of Corby Technical School’s dedication to supporting the interests and pastimes of its students, an 
opportunity has arisen for the school to visit Corby Business Academy to meet author Chris Riddell on Monday 23rd 
September.  
 
There is no cost for the trip and students will be transported by school minibus to the event and returned to school 
by minibus. The event will run from 1.00pm to 4.00pm. The scheduling of the event means that student 
collection/departure from school at the end of the school day may be affected.  
 
Your child has expressed an interest in attending this event and if you are happy for your child to attend the trip on 
Monday 23rd September you may give permission via your child’s Wisepay account. Books by the author will be 
available for purchase and to have signed on the day, if students wish to purchase a copy. 
 
Students will wear their school uniform as normal. Students will be reminded that normal school rules in regards to 
behaviour and conduct will apply during this trip. 
 
If you have any further questions please contact Miss Kidner at jkidner@corbytechnicalschool.org or on 01536 
213100. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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